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Please take care and walk safe this Winter 

 

As you will have all seen this week, the weather conditions have become increasingly colder.  This means that the 

road conditions and footpaths can be hazardous and we ask you all to take extra care and precautions when 

traveling.  Try to ensure you are wearing appropriate footwear and allow extra time for journeys. 

 

We have a supply of grit at the school and will ensure that the playground and footpath to the playground are 

gritted to minimise the risk of injury. We do ask that children who are on school premises are supervised at all 

times to reduce any accidents which may occur due to the icy conditions. 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

24.1.19- Hilltop Meeting  -  Year 6 parents (5.00 p.m.) 

29.1.19- 11+ Meeting (led by Carres / High School) 5.30 p.m. 

1.2.19- Christingle Service in St. Andrew’s Church 2.00 p.m. 

5.2.19- Parent Forum (Assessment) 2.30 p.m. / 5.30 p.m. 

5.2.19- Safer Internet Day  

 

 

Well done to Rowan Class who 

reached 100% attendance last week! 

 

 

School Closures 
 

In the event of bad 

weather, we will 

endeavour to keep the 

school open where 

possible. However, if 

we have no alternative but to close school due 

to bad weather please check Parent Hub, 

Twitter  and Lincs FM will also be announcing 

School Closures. 

Clubs 

 

There are still places on the School Clubs 

please contact the School Office if you would 

like a space. 

Community Orchestra 

Community Orchestra will now take place at 

3:00pm in the school hall, please remember to 

sign up via the Parents Evening System if you 

are interested. 

Music Payments 

 

Please can you make sure payments are sent to the School 

Office for Music Lessons and Colourstrings by 31st January. 

Thank you 


